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School 

 

 

Welcome back 

 

Welcome back everybody! How lovely it has been to see all of the children looking so 
ready to learn in their smart uniforms. They have all come in with happy, smiling 
faces and excellent attitudes, ready to start learning for the new academic year. 

The staff have been working away on the new ‘SHINE’ curriculum for all year 
groups. This will be available for you all to look at on the school website from next 
week. I’m sure your children will be happy to tell you all about what they have been 
learning about and what you can expect to be chatting about over tea for the next 
few weeks 

We have lots of exciting events planned for this term including a trip to Chester 
Zoo…details to follow. 

There is still plenty of nearly new uniform to buy at a fraction of the cost it would 
be new. Please ask at the office or any of the staff if you would like anything. 

Times are tough financially at the moment for everyone and we understand that our 
community at school is no different! If you are struggling with anything to do with 
school monies etc. PLEASE DO Come and see Mrs Hains and I can help. There is 
always a way to work it out. Thank you. 

Swimming starts 21st September details to follow. 

New faces in school Mr B. Mckittrick KS2 Teaching Assistant 

Miss L. Rugen student West Lancs College, Mondays and Fridays KS1 and EYFS 

Miss D. Hughes volunteer, Tuesday and Wednesday mornings KS2 

 

 

 

Dates for Diary 
21st September – start of swimming lesson for KS2 
children  
27th September – vision screening for reception 
children 

24th – 28th October School Holidays 
3rd November – Flu Vaccination 
4th November -School trip to Chester Zoo for 
reception – Y6 children 
18th November – Children in Need 
19th December – 3rd January 2023 School Holidays 

 

Bumped Head 
If your EYFS or KS1 child has bumped 
their head in school we will send you a 
short text message saying 
“name has bumped their head in school 

today” 
If you require any further information 
regarding the incident, please speak to 

the class teacher at the end of the day. 


